Uber, Lyft could be on Nev.
streets in a month

By Conor Shine, Las Vegas Sun

After nearly a year of waiting, Uber and Lyft are finally
coming to Nevada.

The ride-hailing giants have both filed permit applications
with the Nevada Transportation Authority and, if everything
goes according to plan, they should be able to begin operating
on Las Vegas streets by Sept. 14.

Uber submitted its application Friday; Lyft filed earlier last
week.
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